
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
 

Meeting Cancellation 
 

 
 

THE ANNUAL SCHEDULED MEETING  
OF 

THE INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY OF THE CITY OF YUMA,  
ARIZONA WILL NOT BE HELD TUESDAY, MARCH 17, 2020.  THE MEETING HAS 
BEEN POSTPONED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE DUE TO CURRENT CONCERNS 
ABOUT THE COVID-19 VIRUS AND THE LACK OF AGENDA ITEMS REQUIRING 

IMMEDIATE ACTION. 
 

Should you need any further information,  
please contact Wayne C. Benesch at (928) 782-1805 

 
 


